PAULA COOPER 96 -100 PRINCE STREET NEW YORK 628-8060

OPENING OF LARGE NEW GALLERY

For Immediate Release

Paula Cooper, former director of Park Place Gallery announces the
opening of a large new loft gallery at 96-100 Prince Street, New
York (one block south of Houston Street and one block west of
Broadway) .

Paintings, sculpture, drawings and projects for commission by the
following artists are presently on view:

DIAQ KIRSCHENBAUM
DI SUVERO MYERS
FORAKIS RUDA
GINNEVER SHIELDS

HUOT VALLEDOR

Works by other artists will be shown in the future.

Much current painting and sculpture is unsuited by intent and size
to intimate indoor space. The opening of this spacious 5,000 square
foot loft as an exhibition space is a move toward bridging the gap
between usual gallery context and artists' increasingly public
orientation.

Emphasis is on large outdoor painting and sculpture and there is a
special area for the exhibition of drawings and models for commission.
Photographs and slides of existing outdoor pieces will also be
available.

To allow more flexibility, exhibits will evolve with the changing
of individual works and not be presented on a monthly basis.

The space will also be used for special events by artists in other
media, (i.e.: concerts, readings, films etc.)

The gallery is open to the public Saturdays from 10 AM to 5:30 PM
and by appointment at all other times.

FOR INFORMATION, CALL: 628-8060.



